5 units rented at Chateau
site, plus pub

While no opening date has been announced for the shops at the
Chateau in South Lake Tahoe, more businesses are making tenant
improvements.

Lights can be seen at the retail center along Highway 50 near
the state line. Mannequins and clothing racks are in some of
the storefronts.

The city’s building division has received the following
interior tenant improvement applications for building permits:

Night club — Mc P’s.
Unit C — Specialty clothing store.

Units D and E — Powder House. D will be a retail souvenir
store and will be a retail sock store.

Units J and K — Powder House. J will be cowboy specialty
clothing, and K will be ski rental and clothing.

Hoteliers are reportedly expressing interest in further
developing the site, but officials connected with the project
are not talking.

The permit is for two hotels to be built on the 11-plus acres.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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